
Members of the National Sorority of Phi Delta Kappa Inc., Beta Lambda Chapter, donate books to Kimberley Park Elementary School. Pictured (L-R) Patsy Squire,president; Mildred Griffin; Benita Brown; Anthropos Michael Edwards; Yvette Evans, Media Coordinator; Dr. Amber Baker, Principal; and Valeria Edwards.

Sorority donates books to WS/FCS Schools
SPECIAL TO THE
CHRONICLE

The National Sorority
of Phi Delta Kappa Inc.,
Beta Lambda Chapter, col¬
lected over 600 books and
$1,900. From this initia¬
tive, Beta Lambda Chapter
presented books for stu¬
dents to take home to add
to their home libraries.

^Certificates were pre¬
sented to school represen¬
tatives at the Nov. 10
Winston-Salem/Forsyth
County School Board
meeting. The books were

presented to two schools
during American
Education Week: Cook
Elementary School (250
books) and Kimberley Park
Elementary School (350
Books).

The National Sorority
i

of Phi Delta Kappa Inc.,
Beta Lambda Chapter is an
organization of female edu¬
cators committed to stimu¬
lating professional growth
among teachers, fostering a

spirit of sisterhood, pro¬
moting the highest ideals of
the teaching profession,
and encouraging the devel¬
opment of the potential of
youth.

The Beta Lambda
Chapter hosted the 92nd
National Anniversary
Convention in the Twin
City Quarter on July 12-16,
2015. The conference
theme was "Embracing the
Standards, Raising the Bar:
Equity Quality Education
for All. And Still We Rise!"
About 700 educators and
guests from across the
nation joined in the cele¬
bration.

Phi Delta Kappa mem¬
bers from across the United
States were invited to par¬
ticipate in an initiative to
support literacy efforts by
bringing books or making a

monetary contribution to

Beta Lambda Chapter for
the book collection.

"Many thanks to every¬
one for supporting the
efforts of the National
Sorority of Phi Delta
Kappa Inc.," the Beta

Lambda Chapter said in a
statement. It named the fol¬
lowing: Charlotte M.
Williams, national presi¬
dent; Patsy O. Squire, local
president; the chapter's
Anthropos, "the Men in

Our lives;" and the
Literacy Committee, con¬

sisting of teacher Tiffani
Richardson, Assistant
Principal Larnitha Hunter,
Curriculum Coordinator
Kara Brooks and retired
educator Valeria Edwards.

For more information,
contact Patsy Squire at
336-403-0182.

Submitted photos
Members of the National
Sorority of Phi Delta
Kappa Inc., Beta
Lambda Chapter, donate
books to Cook
Elementary School.
Pictured (L-R) are

Anthropos Michael
Edwards, Valeria
Edwards, Interim
Principal Deborah
Brooks, Jen-Ai
Childress and Patsy
Squire, president of the
chapter.
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